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Happy September! It is hard to believe that we have been in school for almost 3 weeks. I must admit the 
school year seems to be flying. Anyway, “thank you” as parents, for an awesome start with your kids. 
They are doing great. Thank you teachers and staff for your hard work so far as well. 

Over the past three weeks, the students have been engaged in a lot of learning opportunities. The 
classrooms are a buzz with excitement, some nervousness, and some baseline data testing. Also, the 
administrative team met with all grade levels in the gym during the first week of school to go over some 
basic rules and expectation for the year. In addition, all of our safety drills were reviewed and 
practiced—thank you Mr. Stablein for your assistance with the drills.

Parents that are dropping their child(ren) off in the morning by door J, south side of the building, please 
be prepared as we like to have students exit their vehicles 5-6 cars at a time. For those that have been in 
the car line, you know that it can be quite lengthy. It is our goal to move the line as quickly as possible 
but in a safe manner. Once you see Officer Nick or myself waving you to release and exit from your 
vehicle, please do…this makes the line move much quicker. For pick up in the afternoon, students can 
meet their parents in the parking lot, but they need to use the crosswalk for safety purposes. Thanks in 
advance for your help.

Our Open House was held on August 21 to a full house. Thank you parents for attending. If you were not 
able to attend, please reach out to the teacher for information that you might have missed. It was great 
to see the parents who attended and to meet our new 5th grade parents as well. Welcome!

September brings our first ½ early release for professional development for the staff. CMS students will 
be dismissed at 1:10 on September 9, so plan for your child. For additional early release days, please 
check the corporation calendar, which is on the LC website.

Our new counselor, Ms. Amanda Jacobs, is replacing Mrs. Churilla who took a position in another school 
district. For those of you with last names of “A-Har” she will be your child’s school counselor. Feel free to 
reach out to her with any concerns or issues that might need to be addressed.

Several clubs and groups will be starting very soon with call out meetings. I encourage ALL parents to 
check the school announcements where information is posted regarding events at CMS. Throughout the 
year, clubs or groups might be conducting fundraisers. Please know that I do not expect you to 
participate in all fundraisers, but if you can support maybe one or two that would be awesome. Any help 
is greatly appreciated.

Until next month, stay safe.

Mr. Graber
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✔ CHECKING IN WITH Mr. Stablein….

Hello and welcome back to school!

Summer flew by fast! We are all currently getting back into the rhythm of the school year.

Just a few reminders for the year. By now, you have likely seen the new attendance policy 
that was sent out earlier in the summer on ParentSquare. Indiana expects 94% 
attendance from all students, which equates to 10 or fewer missed days per year. If your 
student is going to be absent, please remember to call the school to report the absence 
so it is not mark as “unexcused.” 

With regards to academics, tutoring will be available on Tuesdays and Thursdays after 
Labor Day. It is open to ALL students-there is no invite like in elementary school. I would 
also like to encourage students to utilize academic assistance time in their Advisory 
period. This is time built-in to the school day where they can see teachers in subjects 
where they may need some extra help. 

Finally, fall sports are in full-swing. With that comes certain expectations with grades. We 
check grades every three weeks. Students with two or more F’s are not eligible to 
participate. 

Again, welcome back! I am looking forward to another great year!

Mr. Stablein
Assistant Principal



Counselor’s Corner
Miss Jacobs Ms. Vail Mr. Biscan

Counselor Duties and Assignments
The Clark School Counseling Department is excited for another school year! We are happy to answer any 
questions you or your child may have about anything, whether it be schedules, tips on how to improve 
academically, conflict resolution, or anything in between. We are also more than willing to speak with students 
about any personal social-emotional issues that may be going on. Our job is to help, so please do not hesitate to 
reach out if you or your child need anything at all! Our assignments are as follows:
Amanda Jacobs: Last names A - Har
Sharon Vail: Last names Has - Pin
Jacob Biscan: Last names Pio - Z

5th Grade Presentations
The counselors went into 5th grade Advisory classes August 22nd and 26th to give a short presentation on what 
their job duties are and how students can contact their counselor if they need any assistance. We look forward 
to working with our 5th graders for the next 4 years at Clark!

New Student Breakfast
The counseling team hosted the annual New Student Breakfast for all new students at Clark on Thursday, 
August 28th. Students enjoyed some delicious food and played a few fun games to give them a warm welcome! 
We hope our new students have felt welcome and are settling in nicely at CMS.

5th grade Bullying Presentation
The counselors will be giving a bullying presentation to all 5th grade students at some point in September or 
early October. Dates have not been set yet. The counselors will cover things like the definition of bullying, the 
different types of bullying, and how to help yourself if you are involved in some kind of bullying incident or have 
witnessed an incident.

The Role of the School Counselor
If you would like to better understand our role as counselors in the school, please check out this digital 
presentation:  Role of a School Counselor

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1kcO17vc8N5v5BYdLOlFZWqmng74-76QqVorRa6tvWw4/edit?usp=sharing


Notes from Officer Nick…
Hello Clark Coyote Parents!  It has been a great start to the new School year.  
I wanted to thank all of you for your patience with traffic in the morning and 
afternoon.  Please remember, we finish everyday by 4:00pm give or take a 
few minutes.  So please emain patient and DRIVE SLOW in the school 
parking lot and on W. 93rd avenue.  Please stop at all crosswalk signs  unless 
a school administrator,crossing guard or Police wave you on.  Let's keep all of 
these kiddos safe this year!!  Remind your child/children to refrain from cell 
phone use and ear buds/headphones while walking to and from school and or 
the bus.  This is a huge distraction for student's safety.  Myself and school 
staff talked with students last week in regards to their safety walking to and 
from school.  If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to email me at 
any time.  My information is on the Clark website.  Stay safe and have an 
awesome week! 

Nurses’ Station  

We are currently in the process of planning for state 
mandated vision (5th and 8th grades) and hearing screens 
(7th grade) with dates TBD.  Additionally, all new students 
to the district will get screened if applicable.  

More info on dates to come via Parent Square.  If you 
would like to opt your child out of a vison/hearing screen 
please notify the nurse's office.  Thank you!










